
BRITISH CRISIS MANAGEMENT

Who are we?

THOMPSON represents the world’s leading insurance companies, 
specialising in  Crisis Management. We arrange cover including 
Kidnap and Ransom, Illegal Detention, and Extortion. Insuring 
private individuals, as well as companies, against all forms of 
extortion.  Protecting our clients’ families and employees, as well 
as corporate and personal assets, against all illegal demands and 
the costs associated with such incidences. 

THOMPSON also represents leading Security  Companies and are 
able to organise training for individuals, families and corporate 
employees, in hostile environment survival and Crisis 
Management. 

Who buys this class of Insurance? 

Our clients are individuals and companies, that because of  their 
high profile or financial success, can attract the unwanted 
attention of  criminal groups and individuals, with intentions to 
harm them. We protect  both private individuals and employees of 
multinational corporations, who operate in high risk regions of  the 
world. Our clients’ peace of mind, is our primary objective.  

What do we insure against?

Crisis Management Insurance policies provide protection against:  

- Kidnap

- Express Kidnap

- Unexplained Disappearance - after 48 hours

- Threats - made against persons or property, without demands

- Extortion - including threats to kill, harm, detain and/or 
damage to property unless a demand is met.

- Illegal Detention

- Highjacking of vehicle on land, sea and air. 

Our experience

THOMPSON has over 10 years of  experience in Crisis 
Management,  working in the world’s foremost insurance market, 
Lloyd’s of  London. We represent only  the most  experienced 
United Kingdom insurance companies. Our experienced 
knowledge and close relationships with the market  leaders in 
Crisis Management Insurance, permit us to make quick and 
informed decisions,  to ensure our clients have the best coverage, 
as quickly as they need it. 

Most important of  all, in the event of  an insured incident occurring, 
THOMPSON representatives are trained in Crisis Management 
and how to handle delicate and difficult emergency situations. 

Free security advice and risk prevention service

All THOMPSON clients have access to a free security  and risk 
prevention service.  Once a Crisis Management policy  has been 
purchased through THOMPSON, our clients are given access to a 
highly  qualified Risk Consultant, with over 25 years experience in 
Crisis Management. THOMPSON clients, also have access to 
detailed Crisis Management  guides, to help them prepare and 
handle an incident, manage security and risk prevention.

THOMPSON is also able to arrange training services, for all our 
clients,  with top security  companies, to help prepare employees 
and families for crisis situations. 

Incident Response

THOMPSON represents and has at our disposal, the services of 
the best international security  consultants and Crisis Management 
response teams.  All THOMPSON clients are guaranteed the 
exclusive services of  these leading Risk Management companies, 
in the event of  an insured incident. Services that would often be 
cost prohibitive to the uninsured, with no guarantee of  availability 
when most needed. 

THOMPSON representatives are themselves trained, in Crisis 
Management and claims handling, by  the world’s leading experts 
in this  field.  In the event of  an insured incident, our clients can 
count  on our immediate and experienced support, from the very 
moment an incident is reported.  

Our clients also have an emergency contact number, operated  24 
hours a day, 365 days a year by multilingual operators. 

Confidentiality guaranteed

THOMPSON has direct access to underwriters in the United 
Kingdom. All our clients’ confidential information is passed 
exclusively  and directly  to the underwriters. No information is 
passed around the Mexican Insurance market, as often is the 
case with domestic  brokers and no information is retained by 
THOMPSON. Once a Crisis Management insurance policy  has 
been purchased, our clients are assigned a unique code, which 
only  the insurance company  can match to a client’s name and 
personal information. 

Policy  documentation can be issued to our clients by dedicated 
courier, password protected in an e-mail,  delivered by  a 
THOMPSON operative by  hand or retained securely  in the 
insurers’ offices in the United Kingdom. 

Quality and price guarantee

Due to the close relationships THOMPSON has built with the 
insurance market’s leading Crisis Management Insurers, based in 
the United Kingdom, we can guarantee our clients receive the 
best products available, at the best possible prices. 

All the Insurance companies represented by  THOMPSON are 
regulated by  the Financial Services Authority  and have been 
awarded a financial strength rating of   A (Excellent) from A.M. 
Best and A (Strong) from Fitch. 

www.thompsonsecurity.net
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